Issue #19 March 2024

TIMBERHILL TOWNHOUSES NEWSLETTER NOTICES AND EVENTS AT THTA

Free Little Library

Read the excellent report in the March Minutes on the new "little library" installed outside the main clubhouse. Some procedures are still being developed (i.e., overstock) but the sweet bookstall is very welcoming—drop by for a browse!

Volunteers!

Two volunteer opportunities are available! Please consider participation!

• The annual opportunity for residents to serve a term on the THTA Board is now upon us. At least two candidates are needed this year to replace retiring Board Members. If you want to know what we do as Board members, attend a meeting and also have some conversation with a sitting Board member. It is an excellent way to give back to our unique community. Please contact committee chair John Nimmo. Our Pool Guardians (John and Linda Nimmo) are actively looking for volunteers. Volunteers will be trained by them to maintain our high standards for the pool. If you are a "Pool Volunteer" or want to be one, please contact John or Linda Nimmo.

And,

If you get involved in helping THTA continue to be a special place, you may get to wear cool outfits!



EP members Phillips, Campana and Quick reviewing THTA underground maps while listening to ham radio operators in the area check their connections.

Please make sure to read EP update in minutes

Lions and Tigers and Bears (and GARBAGE CANS), oh my!

A good neighbor is a 'remember to label and bring in your garbage can' neighbor. Each garbage can must be labeled with the unit number OR REPUBLIC MAY NOT PICK UP FROM THAT UNLABELED CAN.

Currently there is an unlabeled garbage can in the pool area can storage that needs to be reclaimed by its owner. If you need assistance, please contact me (maryf1950@hotmail.com).

